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28/07/2023  11:42:312023/2542/L OBJ Y King I would like to object to the proposed new signage. The installation of a large black flag displaying the salon 

name, I think would be too dominant and imposing, and detract from the beauty of the building. Although there 

is a pre-existing flagpole there, I don¿t recall Lloyds Bank ever displaying a flag. I feel it would be an 

unnecessary addition to the signage.
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